M.C.M.B.A. Meeting


January 10, 2000 @ 9:00 P.M.





Attendance





David Whittamore


Lewis Jones Jr.


David Lowery


Brian Dexter


Jack Noe


Roger Childress


Scott Castle


Dewey Pearson





Meeting Minutes





Set dates for the 1999-2000 Men’s City Tournament.  The dates will be February


5-6, 12-13 and 19-20.  The time will be 1:00 and 3:30 P.M.


The board voted 8-0 to elect Marshall Abrams to the M.C.M.B.A.


The board voted 8-0 to elect Bill Bradley to the M.C.M.B.A.


Brian Dexter, David Lowery and Marshall Abrams were appointed to the Men’s City Tournament prize committee.


Mark Rogers, Roger Childress, Bill Bradley and Scott Castle were appointed to the Men’s City Tournament rules committee.


Lewis Jones Jr. volunteered to make the flyers for the tournament.


Jack set the bowling fee for the tournament at $5.50 per event.


Roger Childress brought to the attention of the board the absents of bowlers whose names were not on the 800 plaque.  David Whittamore stated he would take care of  putting the names on the plaque.


Marshall Abrams brought up the idea of a committee to keep track of the average board and to keep track of the high games and series in the house.  Jack Noe said the bowling alley would take care of the average board.  Marshall Abrams and Lewis Jones Jr. volunteered to set up a committee to take care of a high game and series board.


The board’s next meeting will be January 20, 2000 @ 7:00 PM.  The meeting will be held at Maroon Lanes in the meeting room.





Meeting was adjourned at 9:40 P.M.








Lewis Jones Jr.


M.C.M.B.A. secretary


 














